
Wayne Duggan 

Peterson & McNeight  

Researcher 

9/5/2017 

Dear Prime Minister ( Bill English ) 

                                      Replying to your letter that I received today 9/5/2017 with regard to 
my e-mail along with the attachments addressed to you personally, you should be aware 
how serious this is.  We have dealt with Amy Adams and all Ministers of Parliament, even 
the Ministry of Justice for a number of years, and they have not addressed any of our issues 
and requests that’s been raised over the years.  

They have written their own personal events in what took place in regards to one of the 
Kings Soldiers, William Magnus Peterson. I’ve presented attachments of prove. Evidence of 
Treason has been submitted to the Ministry of Justice, the Ministers of Justice the Solicitor 
General and you Prime Minister. The Ministry of Justice used a law that does not exist, for 
example, back in 2011 under Section 12 (4) (d) (i) of the Legal Aid Act. When asking certain 
Government Members, under the OIA to provide proof of evidence on their findings, we are 
still waiting along with the other requests. Six years and waiting. Patience is a virtue, now is 
the time to expose the evidence. 

This shows they are all perverting the course of Justice including yourself. Ministers have 
refused to release the information of proof, so why would you Prime Minister pass the buck 
to the Minister who’s in denial from the beginning by not addressing the original requests. 

Prime Minister we have already dealt with all your Ministers, including Amy Adams and the 
Members from the Primary Production Select Committee they are aware of the treasonous 
acts that took place towards our return servicemen. Audio tape proves. They chose not to 
address these acts, including yourself along with your Ministers (past and present.) 

When Treason has been raised in Parliament this must be addressed immediately and not to 
be pasted on. Government spends tens of millions of dollars on our ANZAC then chose to 
cover up the truth on our Returned Heroes.  

All Ministers should be ashamed of themselves. This is a bloody disgrace. 

Answer me this; Why would Government remove the Laws for Treason if they haven’t taken 
place. Only Government and the Military can be hang for Treason. Doesn’t this put a lump in 
your throat including the secretary, who I believe that’s been suppressing information from 
you, Prime Minister.  When dealing with Ministers they sign it personally as you have done in 
the past, not some secretary.   

This could explain why you are not addressing this personally. The Crown land that you are 
selling to foreign interests today, including Petersons block of yester year along with the 
thousands of others of Soldiers Holdings hidden into State Forest and Crown Holdings, this 
does not belong to the Government for their financial gain. (This is Treason.) 

Remember Government chose not to address this from the beginning even back from 1914 
to date. 

This responsibility appears to have fallen on to our shoulders, as Government refuses to 
address their responsibility as to bring justice to our returned servicemen and their families, 



on behalf of King George the V and his Heirs and successors, which states in the Deed. The 
Crown work for us.  

We have finished the Government investigation, which took us back to 1914 to the present 
date into the misuse of Discharged Soldiers Accounts where Government chose to cover 
that up to. 

I find it disturbing how Government recognises taniwha and not the facts. 

Yours sincerely 

Wayne Duggan 

 

     

 

   

 

 


